
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Troy Mullender 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 28, 2018 3:23 PM 
To: 	 Janet Mason 

Subject: 	 FW: liquor license application for Pho Ever 

After speaking with Liquor Control the police department still opposes this application for numerous reasons which 

include the business was selling liquor prior to applying for a liquor license and the confusion on who actually owns the 

business. 

From: Troy Mullender 

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 10:33 AM 

To: Janet Mason <jmason@ajcity.net> 

Subject: RE: liquor license application for Pho Ever 

The police department opposes this application as there is a pending criminal case against the owner for selling alcohol 

without a license. 

From: Janet Mason 

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 3:54 PM 

To: Troy Mullender <tmullender@ajcity.net> 

Subject: liquor license application for Pho Ever 

We have received a liquor license application for Pho Ever located 15 300 S. Phelps Drive. Please have your department 

recommendation to me no later than noon on Wednesday, March 7, 2018. Thanks. 

Deputy City Clerk 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

(480) 474-5068 

imason@ajcitymet 
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